
 

No. 712 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Guyula to the Minister for Arts, Culture and Heritage:  
 

Aboriginal Areas Protection Authority funding 
 
1. The protection of sacred sites has lost $1.3 million in funding. Budget Paper 

3 states that is because of an increase in self-generated revenue.  Please 

advise how much the increase in self-generated revenue is? And is it 

sustainable ongoing income or will the NTG be required to commit to future 

funding of this amount?  

 

 


